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December 14, 2010 
 
Kristzina L. Morin, D.O. 
PO Box 190 
Columbia Falls, ME 04623 
 
Re: Consent Agreement Termination 
 
Dear Doctor Morin: 
 
At its meeting this past Thursday, December 9th, the Board of Osteopathic Licensure reviewed the material 
you submitted regarding the coursework done toward compliance with the terms of your Agreement with the 
Board. 
 
Following review and discussion, the Board determined that you had satisfactorily met the terms of the 
Agreement and voted to terminate it effective that date. 
 
This will confirm that you have complied with the terms of your Consent Agreement with the Board and that 
it was terminated on Thursday, December 9, 2010. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation and work in this matter. 
 
Please don’t hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns you may have. 
  
Sincerely, 
 

Susan E. Strout 
Susan E. Strout 
Executive Secretary 
 
cc: Carrie L. Carney, Assistant Attorney General 
 David Rydell, D.O., Case Reporter 
   
 
  

S T A T E  O F  M A I N E   
B O A R D  O F  O S T E O P A T H I C  L I C E N S U R E  

1 4 2  S T A T E  H O U S E  S T A T I O N  
A U G U S T A ,  M A I N E  

0 4 3 3 3 - 0 1 4 2  

JOHN ELIAS BALDACCI 
GOVERNOR 

 
 
 
 

JOHN F. GADDIS, D.O. 
BOARD CHAIR 

 
 

SUSAN E. STROUT 
EXECUTIVE SECRETARY 


